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The following are the names of the members submitted by the Nominating Committee to fulfill 
these positions for a three year term.

Candidates for the Board of Directors:

Cyrus McNeill: Cyrus retired from the Salem VA Medical Center with 30 plus years of 
service. He has been a member of the Credit Union for 50 years, previously serving on the 
Credit Committee and Board of Directors.  Mr McNeill is an Air force veteran. He served 
from 1967-1971.

Robert Brooks: Robert retired from the Salem VA Medical Center in 2013. Prior to that 
he served as the Chief of Health Administration Services. Robert has been a member of the 
Salem VA Credit Union for 23 years. 

Cynthia Forrest: Cynthia retired from the Salem VA Medical Center with 30 years of service 
as a Personnel Assistant Clerk in the Human Resources Department. She has been a member 
of the Salem VA Credit Union for 49 years and has served on the Board of Directors for 20 
years.

Interested in being nominated?

If you wish to be nominated to serve on either the Board of Directors or the Credit Committee, 
you may do so by following the steps for nomination by petition as listed below. Nomination 
by petition is required by our Credit Union Bylaws. 

Steps for Nomination by Petition:

1. Petitions must be for one nomination and include the name of the nominee, a brief 
biographical data sheet, and a signed statement from the nominee accepting the nomination. 
The nominee must be an eligible member of the Credit Union.
2. Petitions must be signed by a minimum of 25 Credit Union members age 16 or older. 
3. Petitions must be received in the Credit Union office by 5:00pm on April 10, 2024.


